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	Media_Release_Text_1: El Paso Teller 9-1-1 Authority Awards 12 year old as 9-1-1 Hero

On January 9, 2020, El Paso County Sheriff's Office Dispatcher Mindy Belger, answered a 9-1-1 call from 12 year old Andrew Gravil.  He proved to everyone he knows how to handle himself when faced with a traumatic event.

Andrew was at home with his family when a fight broke out between two dogs.  His grandmother jumped into the fray and attempted to separate the animals.  She was severely bitten by one of the dogs and Andrew knew just what to do.  He immediately called 9-1-1 for help.  Dispatcher Mindy Belger was able to get clear, concise information from Andrew in order to start the Security Fire Department to his house.  Andrew remained composed, answering questions and following all of Mindy’s first-aid instructions until help arrived.  He did his best to calm his mother and grandmother during the hectic situation.

Today he was able to meet the Security Fire Department Firefighters and paramedics who responded to his home on the day of the 9-1-1 call.  He was calm and in-charge, this is how most of us would like to think we would respond when faced with an emergency.  We are so proud of Andrew for his quick thinking and poised response during a frightening time.

It is for Andrew’s courage and dependability in a crisis that the El Paso County Sheriff’s Office and the El Paso Teller 9-1-1 Authority presented him with the 9-1-1 Hero award.   Congratulations Andrew on your well deserved award. 
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